
 

Home Learning - Week 21 

 This week we have continued our learning about Space and story ‘Whatever Next.   

 This week we have used the structure of the story to create our own stories by changing the 

character, place they visited and who they met on the journey, the children had such great 

ideas! 

 In Maths we have learnt to name and recognise 3D shapes.  We have sorted shapes, looked for 

them in our school environment and explored which 3D shapes stack and roll. 

 As part of children’s mental health week we have explored the theme of kindness, we have 

read lots of stories about being kind and tried to spot each other doing kind things.  We 

created a ‘Caught Being Kind Rainbow’. 

 We learnt about the Lunar New Year.  The children found out about how it is celebrated, what 

people eat, wear, write, and how they decorate their homes. 

 Learnt to read and write words containing the digraphs and trigraphs air, ear, ure, er, the 

tricky word: are 

 

Home Learning Task: 

3D shape hunt – What 3D shapes can you find in your home?  Use the sheet provided to draw objects 

that you find. 

Please remember to read your reading book at least five times a week. 

Notes/reminders… 

PE will be on Tuesdays – Please remember to wear your PE kit to school. 

Parents Meetings - We will be holding parent meetings after half term on Wednesday 21st February 

and Wednesday 28th February.  Please sign up in class if you would like a ten-minute appointment. 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


